
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Re: TR050005 - West Midlands Interchange
Date: 07 August 2019 22:00:35

Dear Sir / Madam

Ref - ExQ 3 3.3.1

I am writing to express my concerns about the delay in the proposal of the rail connection.

Why would we go ahead with the warehousing and not the rail hub if this is a national
infrastructure project.
We have lots of unused warehousing already in this local area
The road network is already unable to cope, so all transport would be added to this without
the rail network, making all the warehousing road dependent, so the potential local impact
is worse still without the rail hub.
This is green belt land, there are other locations which should be explored without tress
and wildlife to be destroyed, this project is disastrous to all these with the rail terminal, let
alone without.

Regards
Zoe Martin

On Tue, Jul 30, 2019 at 1:39 PM West Midlands Interchange
<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam      

20015887               

Please find below a website link to a letter requesting further information, in the form
of written questions, and setting a deadline for responses.

Whilst most of the questions are directed at the applicant, all parties are welcome to
respond.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR050005/TR050005-001100-
Reg%2017%20letter%20July%2030%20-%20FINAL.pdf

If you do not have access to the internet or are unable to visit public facilities, for
example a local library, please contact us at the details below and a member of the
Planning Inspectorate’s case team will be able to provide you with the relevant details.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Inspectorate’s case team if you require
any further information.

Yours faithfully

West Midlands Interchange Project Team

 

Email:           WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Telephone:    0303 444 5000
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Web:             https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk
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